
Good morning, beloved community, 

It is with a heart full of love and a spirit of hope that I stand before 

you today to announce a special program that speaks to the very core of 

our mission as a church family. We are excited to introduce our upcoming 

"Hearts in Action" Compassionate Outreach Program, set to begin this 

coming month. 

This initiative is dedicated to serving our neighbors and reaching out to 

those in need with our collective spirit of kindness and generosity. We 

are called to be the hands and feet of compassion, and this program 

offers us a wonderful opportunity to live that call. 

We will be organizing a series of outreach activities, including 

community service projects, food drives, and support for local shelters. 

These efforts are designed to bring hope and healing to those who may 

feel forgotten or overlooked in our society. 

I invite each of you to join us in this important work. Whether through 

volunteering your time, donating resources, or simply offering your 

prayers, every act of support makes a difference. 

Let us come together as one family, united in our commitment to spreading 

love and making a meaningful impact in our community. Sign-up sheets and 

more information are available at the back of the church, and our team is 

here to answer any questions you might have. 

Thank you for your open hearts and for being part of this journey of 

compassion and service. Together, we can truly make a difference. 

God bless you all. 


